
W237EH Silent STA Request 

 

W237EH will be going silent on 9/2/2022 as a result of loss of permission to rebroadcast from 
current primary station WJFP (AM).  W237EH will be filing a notice of change of primary 
station as soon as permission from new primary station is obtained and resuming operations. 

 


